

David & Virginia Diamante

Serving Christ in North Mississippi Making sound, biblical literature available to missionaries around the world

February 2019 - June 2019

Dear Brethren at Open Door!

Time has gotten away from us and it is summer already! Here in Mississippi it is definitely summer—hot and humid.

We put a time-out on the women's Bible study for the summer as many of those attending had activities planned while school is out. It will resume in August or September with the anticipation of a higher attendance than we had before. Continue to pray for this effort.

The first shipment of Sunday School material was sent the first of April to the Philippines. Four (4) churches in three different provinces received material and the pastors received study helps and books. One of the pastors sent us this message, "Pastor & Mrs. Diamante, thank you so much for the Sunday School materials." If any of the missionaries you support are in need of materials, please give us their names and contact info or give our contact info to them and we will be glad to send them some.

Pray that God will bring us in contact with missionaries who are in need of Sunday School materials and books for personal use in the ministry.

We are doing well, physically and otherwise. Virginia recently had cataract surgery in both her eyes and has fully recovered from this. Thank you for your prayers for our health and well-being.

The latter part of August we will be making a trip to the Philippines with another couple. They were in the Philippines about 25 years ago and are returning to visit the church they established and the young men they trained in the ministry. We are going to interpret for them and be of help to them. It will, also, give us opportunity to visit with the work and brethren that we left there. Please pray for this trip and the finances for it. God has already provided the round trip ticket for the two of us, but we are still praying for the housing and extra expense.

Thank you for	the financial support	of \$ (00	in February, for	the \$ <i>60</i> `	In March, for the
\$ 600 -	_ in April, for the \$	60-	in May, and for the \$	60 -	_ in June. We are most
appreciative of	your prayers and lov	e for us. Ma	y God continue to ble	ess the work y	ou are doing in place God
has put you.		4			

SEND SUPPORT TO: Baptist International Missions, Inc.

P. O. Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341

HOME CHURCH: Unity Baptist Church

Tippah Lake Rd. **Ripley, MS 38663**

For Christ Alone,
The transcribes
David & Virginia Diamante

Email: valee9334@yahoo.com

Phone: 662-882-2888

Address: P.O. Box 1054 Ripley, MS 38663